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Quote of the Term: 
 “Do not let the behaviour of others 
destroy your inner peace.”—Dalai Lama  
 

Isolation 
Please remember that if you 
and your family are asked to 
self-isolate then you and 
they are not allowed out in 
public. There is a chance of a big fine if anyone is 
caught in public when they should be isolating. 
Please do not mix with families/friends who 
should be self-isolating. We are trying to protect 
the community and we are aware of some children 
mixing with bubbles when they should be 
isolating. A lot of schools that I have spoken to 
have several classes off at the moment so it is still 
a difficult time. 

 
Class swap mornings 
All the children met their new teachers this week 
in their new classes to get ready for September 
(some of the Year 6s went to Worden High school 
and others are doing other transition meetings at 
other times so worked with Mrs Walsh on team 
building skills). 
We are excited about the year to come (once we 
have all had a break!) and all that we are going to 
achieve. 

 
Reports 
The reports have gone 
out this week and it was 
so nice to read so many 
amazing comments. We 
have been impressed 
with the progress that so 
many children have made 
despite the tough year it has been and we know 
our amazing children will continue to achieve 
further as they move up to their new class.  

If you have not received your child's report please 
get in touch and we can print it off for you (if you 
are not on Class Dojo). 
 

Reception parents meetings 
(new to Reception 2021) 
Thank you to the parents of children starting 
Reception class in September who attended our 
introduction meeting. It was so nice meeting in the 
'swishy swashy grass' and going over all the 
expectations for September. Please visit our 
website for further information and if you have 
any questions get in touch. 
 

Money Owed to School 
Please can you settle 
outstanding Parentpay 
accounts before we finish 
on Friday 16th July.  We 
advise parents to keep their Parentpay topped up 
so that arrears don't occur.  Breakfast and After 
School Club is not funded by the DfE or Lancashire 
County Council and all charges go towards paying 
the staff and for the food provided, therefore, we 
politely ask you to keep on top of payments.  We 
do reserve the right not to allow your child to 
attend the clubs if your account is in arrears.  
 

Summer Holidays 
We break up on Friday 16th July at 2pm for the 
summer holidays (After school club will be open 
until 4pm for parents who are working or in 
education). 
If you would like to book in for breakfast club and 
after school club for September, please let us 
know your requirements by Wednesday 14th 
July so that we can organise our staffing 
arrangements.   
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Rewards for this week (Well done!) 

Well done to all those amazing children who have achieved the various awards this week. 
 

Star of the Week Awards 
Effort in Work and Behaviour 

Dorado  Lexi - for always trying her best in everything 

Orion Ellie - for trying her best in every subject 

Hercules  Kayla – for fantastic effort in sports day 

Pegasus  Jessie - for being a brilliant role model to everybody in class 
and the school 

Leo  Bethany - a fantastic week in school in all lessons, particularly 
Money Matters with Mr Souter 

Phoenix  Harry - for great work all week, especially in Science 

 
 

Positive Points 
  

Dorado  Lois 

Orion  Jasmine 

Hercules  Kelsey 

Pegasus  Kyle 

Leo Bethany 

Phoenix  Gift  

 
 

Fitness Champion 
 

Dorado  Thomas - for trying hard in sports day and doing brilliant 
gymnastics 

Orion  Darasimi - for skipping 

Hercules  Hayden - for being an AMAZING javelin thrower! 

Pegasus  Amelia - for amazing javelin and beanbag throwing skills 

Leo  Brooklyn - an amazing performance in our sports events, 
especially bean bag throw and tennis. 

Phoenix  Alfie R - fitness champion 

 
 
Thank you to all the children in school who are role models to everyone in your behaviour 
and the effort you are showing in your work.  It has been a very challenging year and the 

children at Seven Stars have been amazing. 

 
Well Done! 
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Euro Fun Activity 
The children have had lots of fun with our Euro themed activities to win prizes this week.  We will continue 
next week until all the prizes have gone.  Thank you for your support.  Some photos on the back page. 

 
Year 6 Leavers 
Unfortunately, we are still not able to have parents into school for end of year assemblies and events which 
is a real shame but we will be recording an 'assembly' and hopefully putting it on a CD for all the Year 6s to 
have as a gift from school. 
We will arrange a special Leavers celebration in school which will be on Wednesday 14th July in the 
afternoon. Dawn in the kitchen is organising a special Year 6 Leavers buffet at lunchtime and then we will 
order some delicious pizzas to be delivered later in the afternoon. Children can come to school in their own 
clothes that day.  
 

Reception graduation 
We will be arranging a special Reception class 'graduation' assembly video over the next few days which will 
put on Class Dojo.  We will be celebrating the special transition for our children moving up to Year 1. 
 

Mid-day supervisors 
If anyone is interested in becoming a mid-day supervisor please get in touch with the school office. 
You need to be someone with lots of patience, a love for children, willing to get involved in actively engaging 
with the children and have a very big smile! 
(Male or female of any age from 17 upwards - subject to DBS safeguarding checks and there will be a mini-
interview) 
 

Sports Days 
Each class have been doing their own sports days and have once again proven how fantastic they are. We 
have some future Olympians in our midst!  
 

Classes for Next Year (2021-22) 
 
The teachers in the classes for 2021-22 will be: 
Moons (Nursery) - Mrs Hollinghurst 
Rockets (Reception) - Miss Thomson 
Dorado (Year 1) - Miss Charlton & Mrs Warner 
Orion (Year 2) - Miss Lemon 
Hercules (Year 3) - Miss Martin 
Pegasus (Year 4) - Mrs Wheatland & Mr Stott 
Leo (Year 5) - Mr Buchanan 
Phoenix (Year 6) - Miss Unsworth 
(Teaching Assistants will be allocated to each of the classes to support with interventions and pastoral care 
needs) 
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Talent Show 
As stated last week the finalists for this year's talent show are: 
Igor in Year 6 
Matilda, Leah & Gracie in Year 5 
Emily in Year 5 
Dylan B in Year 4 
Katie, Sophie and Savannah in Year 3 
Mya, Jenny, Darasimi and Lily-May in Year 2 
Lois & Esme in Year 1 
Holly & Lexi T in Year 1 
Well done to everyone, even if you weren't chosen, you are all winners! 
The 'performance' will be on Tuesday 13th July in the afternoon. Sorry, no parents but we will do our best 
to record the performances so we can put them on Class Dojo or Facebook 
 

Guidance for September 
We are yet to find out about the arrangements for September with regards to coronavirus regulations. 
We are hoping that we can return to a more normal way of doing things but once we find out from the 
Government and the Local Authority we will inform all parents via Class Dojo, Facebook and the school web-
site. 
 

Extra Bank Holiday 
Extra Bank Holiday - We sent out a revised version of 'Holiday and Term Dates' yesterday to include an extra 
day for the Queen's Jubilee Celebrations in June 2022.  The half term at the end of May will now run from 
Monday 30th May to Monday 6th June 2022 inclusive; Tuesday 7th June 2022 is an inset day for staff so 
pupils will return on Wednesday 8th June 2022.  The updated list can be found on the school website. 

 
DO NOT RIDE BIKES OR SCOOTERS ON THE SCHOOL 

PLAYGROUND - it is dangerous 
 
Lunch Menu (red/green) for w/b 05/07/21: 

 
Weeks commencing:  05/07/21 

 Choice 1 Choice 2 Desserts Choice 

Monday Fish Burger, Wholemeal Bun, 

Hash Brown, Salad 

Selection of Sandwiches, 

Tortilla Chips, Salad 

Raspberry Bun 

Yoghurt 

Tuesday  Homemade Pizza Slice, 

Wedges, Salad 

Tomato Pasta Bake, Garlic 

Bread, Salad 

Shortbread Biscuit 

Yoghurt 

Wednesday Roast Chicken Sandwich, 

Salad, Crisps 

Jacket Potato with a 

Selection of Toppings, 

Salad 

Cheese Crackers 

Fruit 

Yoghurt 

Thursday Chicken Korma Curry, Mixed 

Rice, Naan Bread 

Fish, New Potatoes, Peas Fruity Flapjack 

Yoghurt 

Friday Summer Picnic Mini Sandwich Roll, Vegetarian Sausage 

Roll, Salad Sticks, Crisps 

Summer Dessert 

Ice Lolly 
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Many thanks for your support   -   Mr Mitchell              REMEMBER TO VISIT OUR WEBSITE (class and school information)         

Remember to like us on Facebook**If you have changed your contact details, need to update medical information or any 
other personal details please let us know in the office so we can update our records** 

 


